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Happy Birthday GSUSA

March 12 marks the 111 anniversary of GSUSA. On this day in 1912, Juliette
Gordon Low officially registered the first 18 members of Girl Scouts. That small
gathering of girls in Savannah, Georgia, has grown to today, where girls have
found ways to create a better future for themselves, their communities, and the
world. Let's celebrate the problem solvers, go-getters, dreamers, and doers
creating a better future for all.

DonateNow
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Send a Girl to Camp

Annually, thousands of campers head to the mountains for new adventures,
friendships, and skill-building at Trefoil Ranch and Camp Cloud Rim. For many
Girl Scouts, it's their first trip away from home. For others, the cost to attend
camp is out of reach.

Our summer camps allow girls to explore nature, connect to the environment,
and take on adventures. The generosity of our donors is crucial to making camp
experiences happen for girls who may otherwise not have the opportunity. With
your support, we can ensure all girls can participate in transformative outdoor
experiences. One week of camp costs $500, but any amount toward camperships
supports our campers. We invite you to help us prepare girls for new challenges
and give girls outdoor experiences that help them develop the tools they need to
succeed.

Donate to Campership

On February 11, Girl Scouts of all ages met at Trefoil Ranch to celebrate World

Thinking Day. They examined the connection between living things in an
ecosystem, played a game focused on how communities share resources with
each other, and painted a pot so they could watch their plant grow at home. In
addition, we had four Council Sponsored Events hosted by Service Units around
the state celebrating World Thinking Day. Girls loved the opportunity to connect
with the global movement and think about issues that affect people around the
world each year for this Girl Scout holiday.
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Cookie Booths Open This Month

Girl Scouts are in the middle of Cookie Season, and they have been working
toward their goals. Come see them in action! Cookie Booths will be open between
March 24 and April 8.

The Girl Scout Cookie Program is the largest girl-led entrepreneurial program in
the world. It teaches skills such as goal setting, decision making, money
management, people skills, and business ethics.

Proceeds from cookie sales stay local and help power experiences for Girl Scouts
throughout the year. Our young entrepreneurs are growing skills and earning
money for experiences -- from camp to travel to service projects — that create
memories that last a lifetime. We hope you will help us support them!

Find a cookie booth near you

Walmart Round-Up

Between March 1 and March 31, Walmart is matching customer donations 2 to 1
when a customer rounds up their purchases to give to charity. Please help us take
advantage of this opportunity by designating Girl Scouts of Utah at Walmart.com
or on the Walmart app. Then, when you shop at Walmart, simply round up your
purchase, and the extra goes to support our Girl Scouts.

Participate in Walmart Round-Up

Support our Movement by joining Girl Scouts as an Adult Member!

Stay Connected! Follow Us:
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Have a question? Don't be shy!

Contact us for more information.

Our address is 445 East 4500 South #125, Salt Lake City, UT 84107
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